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Rolling Thunder®, Inc. Illinois Chapter 1  

Membership Meeting Minutes  

November 4, 2020 

  

Rolling Thunder® Inc. Illinois Chapter 1 Membership Meeting was called to order by President, Jim 

Murray at 1913  hours on November 4, 2020 via Zoom 

  

Board Attendance:  

Attended  Name  Position  

Yes Jim Murray (Snipe)  President  

Yes Gary Vandenbos (Names)  Vice-President  

Yes  Rick Herr (Cosmo)  Treasurer  

Yes  Wendy Vach (Dragonfly)  Recording Secretary  

Yes Richard Montgomery (Popeye)  Chairman of the Board  

Yes Bill Houghtaling (B.B.)  Board Member  

Yes  Al Miller (Shadow)  Board Member  

Yes Kandice Jacobs (PG)  Board Member  

Yes Knute Weick  Board Member  

   

   

      

Jim “Snipe” Murray: 

• Two guests, Greg and Sherrie, attended the meeting tonight with the intent of joining. 

• Thanksgiving food boxes will be filled on Nov. 22nd at 0900 at the Warrenville VFW for 40 

people this year.  We need people to help pack and deliver the boxes. 

• Please bring your dues to the Warrenville VFW or mail them to the PO Box 42, Warrenville IL. 

• Financial report was given by Cosmo and he asked the members to vote on the annual $1,500.00 

check to Manteno Home for Veterans.  The vote was taken, and the check will be written and 

delivered by the end of the year. 

• The State of Illinois was contacted about the check we were allocated, and the check is being 

processed. 

• Names and Cosmo are going to the National Convention this weekend as representatives of our 

chapter. 

• Fundraiser in Seneca for the Ottawa VFW for a new roof.  Gravel will organize the ride down for 

Saturday.  Watch your email for more information. 

• Not sure if we will have a December meeting or a Christmas party this year at the VFW due to 

Covid. 

• The Sandwich VFW Legion Rider’s bowling event is tentative at this point, but the money raised 

is for the benefit of our chapter.  Our chapter will put together a team to bowl. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 1956 hours.  

Respectfully submitted by,  

Wendy Vach, Recording Secretary  

 


